Vicky Durden

From:

Vicki Morris

Sent:

Wednesday, December 19, 2018 9:06 AM

To:

Vicky Durden

Subject:

School Board Agenda

Good Morning Vicky,

I would like to be added to the January 8th board meeting. I would like to discuss the bathroom situation at MVHS. If you have any question or need additional information, please email me and let me know. Have a safe and Merry Christmas.

VICKI MORRIS SPED Paraprofessional Kennedy Middle School Aiken County Public Schools 803-641-2405 vmorris@acpsd.net

